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21/02/2019  22:27:142018/5843/P OBJ I Neitsch Upon inspection of the plans and further to previous comments, the rear window is still overbearing in size and 

look and I object to these revised plans. 

My garden is being extremely overlooked by the proposed window. All the other dormers windows in the 

vicinity are so much smaller for a reason.

The proposed plan would take away the privacy I currently enjoy in my garden, to a greater extent than any of 

my neighbours. 

The overall scene of the property would not be in character and balance with the surrounding buildings.
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